
 
13th CIRP Conference on Photonic Technologies [LANE 2024] 
Call for Papers out now, special fees for members of JLPS 
 
Until January 28, 2024, researchers and developers from science and industry, who gained interesting 
results in the field of photonic technologies, especially in laser material processing, are welcome to 
submit an abstract for the 13th CIRP Conference on Photonic Technologies [LANE 2024] (September 
15-19, 2024). The conference will be held in Fuerth, Germany, and the organizers cordially invite all 
members of JLPS to participate in the conference. 
 
There will be a general discount of 10 % on the conference fees for JLPS members. 
 
Contributions will be reviewed by an international review committee. If finally accepted, scientific 
papers will be published online in Elsevier's open access journal Procedia CIRP on ScienceDirect 
(indexed in the Ei Compendex and Scopus databases). Application-oriented industrial papers will be 
published freely accessible and without limitations on the LANE website. During the LANE conference 
all accepted contributions will be presented personally by the authors. 
 
If you are interested in presenting your products and services to the LANE audience, please check out 
the exhibition and sponsoring opportunities, as well.  
 
For detailed information on submission and registration, please visit the conference website 
www.lane-conference.org or see the attached Call for Papers. 
 
Contact:  
LANE Conference Office 
Bayerisches Laserzentrum GmbH 
Konrad-Zuse-Strasse 2-6 
91052 Erlangen 
Germany 
E-Mail: info@lane-conference.org           
URL: www.lane-conference.org  
Direct contact… 
… for authors and committee members: Simon Leupold +49-9131- 8564102   
… for participants, exhibitors and press: Magdalena Kestler +49-9131-9779038 
… for sponsors: Katrin Meyerhoefer +49 (0)151-22253029 
… for any other issues: Hans-Joachim Krauss +49-9131-9779023 
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